

GUILFORD COUNTY PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT

October 26, 2020

To the Guilford County Board of Commissioners,

The Guilford County Board of Adjustment is requesting exemption from the two (2) term limit for Mr. Carey Campbell and recommending reappointment for another term. Mr. Campbell has regularly attended scheduled meetings as an alternate.

The Guilford County Board of Adjustment provides a valuable, mandated service to Guilford County citizens. The level of skill and dedication required for this Board presents a challenge when recruiting volunteers. We rely on seasoned members, such as Mr. Campbell, to provide the level of knowledge and dedication required to successfully administer the duties as an effective member of the Guilford County Board of Adjustment.

Again, we respectfully request Mr. Carey Campbell's term limits be waived and recommend reappointment for another term on the Guilford County Board of Adjustment.

Sincerely,

Leslie Bell, AICP

Director